
Message to Organisers of North Midlands 

Cross-Country League, please: 

After five decades of entering Holbeach 

AC and now Boston AC runners in the 

North Midlands League we are 

unfortunately unable to take part this year 

because of dwindling numbers and high 

cost of transport from the Lincolnshire 

Coast to the Midlands and back. 

We have very much appreciated being 

part of the NML and our runners have 

gained invaluable experience from 

competing against some of the best 

runners in the Midlands over the testing 

courses. 

MANY THANKS FOR EVERYTHING! 

Richard Anderson (i/c X-Country, BADAC) 


